Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers,

Many of you will be aware a small group of Year 6 parents come together to put plans in place for the 'Year 6 Leaver's Party'. We will use the Year 6 Facebook page to update, share and answer any questions you may have about the party page over the coming months.

The information confirmed to date:

Date: Tuesday 21st July 2026

Venue: Bournemouth Electric Club, 1 Broadway Lane, BH8 OAA

**Time:** 6.30pm-9.30pm **Cost:** £30.00 per child



Although the finer details are still to be finalised, we can confirm that the venue, food, entertainment, fun activities and a memento will all be included in the price.

We hope as many children from Year 6 will attend what should be a truly memorable evening and a great way to celebrate their time at Hill View Primary with all their friends! Please note, the invitation extends only to HV Year 6 leavers and not to siblings.

In order to confirm your child's place, we are asking that ONE parent/carer COMPLETE THE <u>REGISTRATION FORM</u> AND PAY A £15.00 DEPOSIT PER CHILD BY FRIDAY  $12^{th}$  DECEMBER which will enable us to secure bookings for the event as soon as possible. Official invitations for the children who are attending will be sent out later in the year following payment of the remaining £15 balance by  $18^{th}$  April 2026 but feel free to pay in full now if you would rather.

Payment by bank transfer should be made to the bank account detailed below. Please make sure you use your child's name as a reference!

PAYEE DETAILS: Michelle Mullane sort code: 07-11-20 account: 86052130

Many of you have already offered your support in organising or on the night which is fantastic; we will make a note, allocate roles and will be in contact with you nearer the time. There is an opportunity to say you're happy to help on the Registration Form.

If anyone has any queries regarding the party, please let us know on the Facebook page or, if there are any questions or concerns about the payments, please feel free to contact Rachel Herring or Michelle Mullane directly by phone (07717 530865 - Rachel). Please do complete the Registration Form!

Thank you!

The Core Team